
Chipotle in Decatur
GMX Real Estate Group announced Wednesday that a Chipotle Mexican Grill would 
be part of its proposed development at the corner of U.S. Business 51 and Ash 
Avenue. Neighbors object to the development. In a poll at herald-review, we asked 
readers what they thought: (Total votes: 288)
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I would prefer Decatur not have a Chipotle 
at all (41 votes)

I don't care about Chipotle, but that 
corner is perfect for retail (47 votes)

Chipotle is great, but not on that corner 
(102 votes)

The city council should do whatever it 
takes to get Chipotle (98 votes)
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